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19th July 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
How time flies when you're having fun! We can't believe that it is the end of the school year. 
We've had a wonderful year and would like to thank you all for your continued support. We 
wish our wonderful Year 6 children all the best at High School.   
 
Sports Days were a great success this week. Thank you for all your support and for those of 
you who joined in. It was great seeing you all. The children certainly had a great time.  
 
Thank you for the overwhelming support last week at our Summer Fair. We are so very 
grateful to all who managed to attend and support our school fund-raising event. It was a 
huge success and seemed to be enjoyed by many. We made just over £1,000 profit which is 
just amazing and will be allocated directly to providing resources for children in school. 
Thank you again it really does mean a lot.  
 
If your child receives free school meals, then you may get help with the extra cost of food 
during the summer holidays.  Salford City Council is offering shopping vouchers through its 
healthy holiday’s scheme (terms and conditions apply).  Please check the criteria online at, 
and complete the application form on, our website (link to page 
www.salford.gov.uk/healthyholidays) or ask for a copy at your local Gateway or call 0800 
952 1000.  If you need emergency help, please contact Salford Assist. 
 
Next week we have a busy and exciting 3 days planned! Please make sure that on Monday 
you send your child into school with a plastic or reusable bag. We will be sending home 
children's exercise books from the year and children will need the bag to transport them 
home. Some children have worked through many books so a strong bag will be needed. 
School closes for the summer on Wednesday at 3.00pm.  

 
From September Miss Smalley will be known by her married name Mrs Eccleshare! It may 
confuse us for the first few weeks but I'm sure we will get there.  
 
We are saying goodbye to some members of staff next week. Mrs Johnson, Mrs Avery, Miss 
Turner, Mrs Booth, Mrs Martins and Mrs Frost.  We will make sure they have a lovely last 
few days but would like to say a huge thank you for all of their support, patience and care for 
all children past and present at St Edmund's. They are all wonderful people who will be 
dearly missed by all in school.  Mrs Williams is also starting her maternity leave, we wish her 
all the best during this exciting time. We look forward to welcoming Mrs Williams back in 
2020.  
  
Please see overleaf, the actions taken resulting from the questionnaire sent to parents. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely summer holiday and stay safe. School re opens for children 
on Wednesday 4th September 2019 at 08.45am. We will be ready for a new year of fun!   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher  

http://www.salford.gov.uk/healthyholidays

